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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

| would like to take the time this month to ask all of
our membership to consider the possibility of writing
an article for our Bull Sheet. | know the first thing you
will say is that you are not a writer, well neither am |
but by coming up with these few paragraphs each
month, | now realize what Ray Gerber goes through
each month putting the paper together. If you take the
time to think of things that happen to you or on your
course, it's not hard to come up with a few paragraphs
that would be interesting or informative to our
readers. We all take too many things for granted as
ordinary, when in reality they would be interesting to
many.
If you think back the reason for the formation of our
association is to gather and share information in
regard to the maintenance and care of golf and turf
grass areas. Our Bull Sheet has been a leader in this
field for many years. This is due to the efforts of our
many members and through your help this will
continue. It only takes a few minutes to jot down
something that happens on a project that you are
doing or going to do. In what | have said already, | do
not want to eliminate any of our members. | am sure
our associate members have some interesting experi-
ences to relate also. Also, some of our salesmen, who
are on the road all the time, run into many interesting
situations.
It would be a great help to our editor if he had several
articles sitting on his desk at all times to be used as
needed. It's a credit to our association to have a man
like Ray Gerber putting our paper together every
month. | know what he must go through to place all
the ads and complete the necessary extra writing to fill
the paper every month. | would like to take the time to
congratulate Ray on the fine job he is doing. Again,
we are not looking for a literary genius, just some
interesting facts you would like to share with your
fellow members. We would appreciate hearing from
any or all of you.
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